Troy Fire Protection District
Regular Meeting of

The Board of Trustees

Executive Session

November 18, 2020
An executive session of the Board of Trustees for the Troy Fire Protection District was held at the Troy Firehouse on November 18, 2020.  President Darren Reeves called the meeting to order at 8:50 pm.  A roll call was taken: board members present were Darren Reeves, Dan Gonzalez, Joe Leach, Kevin Byrne, and Phil Loethen. 
Dan announced to the trustees that he was intending to re-apply to be a firefighter.  The trustees discussed the consequences of having two firefighters on the board.  Phil commented that he thought Darren does an excellent job of wearing the two hats.  Joe commented that if he and Darren both abstain from some conflict of interest votes, then there will only be three trustees’ casting votes.  Kevin said he was not going to re-apply to be a firefighter.    
8:57 Motion made by Phil 2nd by Dan to return to open session

Roll call vote 5 – 0
Respectfully submitted

Phil Loethen, Secretary

